

St Paul's Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW
Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH
Headteacher

25th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Returning to Nursery School - Little Nursery

We are so excited to be welcoming those who have chosen to be at home during lockdown back to Nursery School. Thank you for keeping in touch with us during this time, and for being so productive in your home learning – we have really enjoyed looking at all the photos you have sent in!

To make the return to Nursery School for children as smooth as possible we would ask that you follow the guidelines below:

- Children who started Little Nursery in January 2021 and have not been accessing a place onsite, your induction sessions will take place on Wednesday 3rd, Thursday 4th and Friday 5th March 2021. Please come to reception at 9.15am for morning sessions, and 12.45pm for afternoon sessions. In line with our COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment parents will be unable to remain onsite for this time. These induction sessions will be for one hour per session. If children are finding it difficult to settle, your keyworker will contact you.
- For **all children**, we look forward to seeing you at 8.45am on **Monday 8th March** for morning sessions, and 12.30pm for afternoon sessions. Children are able to stay for full sessions if they are settled this will be in discussion with Little Nursery keyworkers. Jo and Maria.

As we have explained previously, our COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment remains in place and the actions we are taking to mitigate risk are routinely implemented. Our risk assessment is available on our website, and please do talk to Nursery staff if you have any questions. Please note that we continue to require parents/carers to wear face coverings whilst onsite, unless they are medically exempt.

In line with our Risk Assessment, please do not come to site before the start of your session time, and please make sure you leave the site as soon as you have dropped off your child.

Kind regards

Sharon Kindred

Sharon Kindred Headteacher

Tel: (024) 7638 3708 Fax: (024) 7634 5676 e-mail: head1041@welearn365.com







